
Community Relations Committee 

(CRC) 

Meeting Notes 

February 19, 2020 

 

The February meeting of the Community Relations Committee was held February 

19th in the Annex at 11:00 a.m.  Present were Janet DelSardo, Rosemary Grimmet, 

Ed Jamison, Rory Potter, Billie Velazquez and Board Liaison, Merlin Mohr.  Nancy 

Alexander and Gwen Imhoff were absent.  

 

New Business – 

 

Old Business –  

 

CPR, Saturday, March 21st, 1:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m 

 

Janet said that she contacted Shelly Hassey to come demonstrate CPR and use of the 

AED.  Janet will send Shannon an email asking her to put an announcement in the 

weekly newsletter and about putting a signup sheet on the Front Desk.  We will have 

water, sodas and coffee. 

 

Hurricane Seminar, Saturday, May 23rd, 1:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. 

 

Billie will contact Home Depot and Mallanee Roberts, Emergency Management 

Planner for the City of Pearland.  Merlin will check with the Pearland Journal about 

advertising for the seminar. Refreshments – fruit tray and cheese, water sodas and 

coffee. 

 

The subject of the widening of Clear Creek was again brought up. Janet said that she 

will talk to Ron Gerlach about getting the MUD to come out and talk about Clear 

Creek.  

 

Our next regular monthly meeting will be on Wed., March 18th, at 11 a.m. in the 

Annex.  

 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 11:30 a.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, Rory Potter 


